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Public Works and 
Building Department 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Township of North Huron and the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry Public Works 
departments are responsible for road operations and maintenance repairs in 
accordance with Township and Municipality policies to the minimum maintenance 
standards set by the province.  Staff routinely address concerns regarding potholes, 
streetlights, tree maintenance, gravel shoulders and erosion repairs, drainage ditches, 
storm sewers, catch basins, gravel road grading, sidewalks and winter control for 
routine maintenance activities.  
 
The Building Departments main objective is to provide the best professional service to 
administer and enforce the Ontario Building Code within the Township of North Huron 
and Municipality of Morris-Turnberry. Through the examination of plans, issuance of 
building permits, and performing inspections, we ensure compliance with building 
standards of the Ontario Building Code and ensure health and safety, fire protection 
and structural sufficiency in buildings in which we live, work, and play. We are here to 
offer zoning inquiries, building code information, technical advice and to be of 
assistance during the entire construction process. 
 

Do you have a general inquiry relating to Public Works, Building, Property 
Standards, Animal Control, and Planning/Zoning? 

Call:  (519) 357-3550, extension 128. 

Submit Online: Click Here 

 

Do you have a road related emergency?  

Your first call in case of emergency should be 911 for health and safety emergencies. 
They can redirect your call to after-hours on-call personnel for the Shared Service 
Roads department. 
  

Do you have a Water or Sewer Emergency? 

In case of an after-hour water/sewer related emergency; 
In Wingham and Blyth, call Veolia Water at (519) 531-0049. 
In Belgrave, call Veolia Water at (519) 525-0043. 

http://www.northhuron.ca/publicworks.php?area=de41
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Social Media 

For general Shared Service Public Works updates, follow us on Twitter @nhmtpwss 

 

 
 
 


